
 

 

 

 

 

 

Procurement Services Department  
Tracey Adams, Procurement Coordinator 

TraceyNA@leeschools.net 
239-337-8328 
 
 

Request for Qualifications 
 

RFQ No. CQ20-0065TA  
CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES 

              ORANGEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL AHU RENOVATION  
 

ELECTRONIC QUALIFICATIONS will be received by The School District of Lee County, 
Procurement Services Department, Bonfire Platform, to provide Construction Management 
Services for the Orangewood Elementary School AHU Renovation, no later than 2:00 PM (EST) on 
February 10, 2021.  The project location is 4001 DeLeon Street, Fort Myers, FL 33901. 

A MANDATORY Pre-Submission Conference and Site Walk Through will be held at 4:00 PM 
(EST), January 8, 2021, at Orangewood Elementary School, 4001 DeLeon Street, Fort Myers, FL 
33901.   The Request for Qualifications documents can be downloaded from the Bonfire Platform 
leeschools.bonfirehub.com. 

 The Selection Committee will meet to review and score responses received at 10:00 AM 
(EST) on February 17, 2021, at the Lee County Public Education Center, 2855 Colonial Boulevard, 
Fort Myers, FL 33966. 

The above meetings are open to the public.  Two or more Board Members may be present 
at any public meeting. 

 

 

Emailed fnplegals@gannett.com  & ltbrown@gannett.com   Friday, December 18, 2020. 

To Publish Sun., December 20, 2020, Mon., December 21, 2020 and Mon., December 28, 2020 
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